President: Bill Depew Grand Director: Lon Curtis Sec/Treas.:Alice Curtis (702) 267-2066

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION

and the state of t

Tuesday May 19th

CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO
P.O. Box 2242 Minden, No.
89423

OLÉ AMIGOS

Our May Meeting will be at

"THE PIPELINE"

(in Minden)

Those of you, who were in attendance, and most of you were, our last Dinner/Meeting, which was again held at the Carson Valley Country Club, had a great time and dinner, as we "Hosted" our Grand President, Tom Redifer, from Aberdeen, Washington. He and his Sgt-at-Arms, Bill Erickson, publisher of the "FOOTPRINT" newspaper, spent two days with us, here in Carson Valley. We received a letter of thanks from them. We'll pass it around at our next meeting.

Our next meeting will be held, once again, at the Pipeline Restaurant, as many of you requested that we return for another fine Mexican dinner. Our choice will be as the last time. (You will be receiving a phone call requesting you preference. Dinner, as before, will be \$11.00 per person). Enchilada/Toastada or Toastada/Taco Dinner.

Thanks to our incoming Sgt-at-Arms, Larna Hoyt, and member, Dennis Mayberry, for a tremendous Pot-O-Gold Drawing. Thanks also, to you fine folks, who donated such fine gifts for the P-O-G. We will be having another at our next meeting, so keep those nice gifts coming.

Attitude adjustment hour will commence at 6:00 p.m. and dinner will be served at 7:00 p.m. As last time, we're sure that no one will go home hungry.

We are planning on our District Attorney, Scott Doyle, to be our Guest Speaker, for the evening. I'm sure that he will have some interesting things to say to us.

Our Annual I.F.A. National Convention, will be held at Ocean Shores, Washington, just north of Aberdeen and west of Olympia. It's beautiful country and if anyone would like to attend, see you Secretary for information on registration. A few of us have already decided to attend, and represent our Chapter.

Several stubs were turned in for our D.A.R.E. Program raffle, and it looks as though we will have a successful event. Don't forget to let the people know that for each \$5.00 book of tickets they purchase, there is \$18.00 worth of discount coupons, at the PIZZA BARN. (That's like "money from home".).

We are expecting a good turn-out, at this next meeting, and we may have to cut-off the number of seats available at around thirty, so please, if you can let us know in advance, phone us at 267-2066, A.S.A.P.....

District Governor, Jerry Redford, from Peninsula Chapter, in San Mateo County, Ca., was in attendance at our last meeting, and we thank him for his donation of several bottles of a fine wine. Next time, bring Wendy with you, Jerry.

I guess that about covers it for this time. Let's see you all at our May meeting.

Yours for Bigger & Better FOOTPRINTS...